
Reaching Across Generations 

Each of the Juniors teamed up with their respective 
senior member at the March General Meeting to 
participate in a seashell-painting activity. Co-Youth 
Leader, Carolyn, provided seashells and painting 
paraphernalia for the project. 

Once the shells were painted and dried, Carolyn 
sprayed them with a lacquer to prevent the paint from 
chipping off. The shells were put on display at the 
Youth Booth at the Annual Show. It is fun to see 

creative minds at work, and the end results. 

Thank you, Carolyn, for another fun project 
for the kids to earn their Reaching Across 
Generations badge. 
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